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Dear Ms. McManus, 

I am writing to express my strong I am writing to express my interest in the Trainee Solicitor 
position at Byrne Wallace, as advertised on your website. With ten years of experience and 
being a qualified lawyer in Venezuela, I bring a unique perspective and a wealth of knowledge 
to this role. I am also pleased to share that I have successfully passed all eight FE-1 exams, 
demonstrating my commitment to understanding and adapting to the Irish legal landscape. 

I had the pleasure of attending your recent open night, where I was impressed by the 
collaborative atmosphere and commitment to excellence at Byrne Wallace. The enthusiasm 
of your team made a strong impression on me and reinforced my desire to be part of such a 
respected organization. 

My background in various legal areas, including personal injury law and medico-legal 
reporting, has enhanced my analytical and problem-solving skills. My current role as 
Operations Manager at MedLaw, not only has legal aspects, but also involves operations, 
administration, and financial management, which provide me valuable transferable skills. This 
experience has allowed me to face complex legal situations effectively and provide efficient 
solutions. 

What sets me apart is my resilience and adaptability gained from working in different 
jurisdictions. I have learned to approach challenges with a solution-oriented mindset and 
maintain a strong commitment to compliance and ethical standards. I believe these qualities 
align well with the values and goals of Byrne Wallace. 

I am excited about the opportunity to contribute to your esteemed firm and further develop my 
legal career in a supportive and dynamic environment. I look forward to the possibility of 
discussing my application in more detail and how I can contribute with my skills at Byrne 
Wallace. 

Thank you for considering my application. I hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paola Morales 

 


